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290 BROADWAY

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10007-1866 DocID 80463

April24,1996 .......... ^..:.................... .^_...... ...

Re: Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Database

Dear Liaison Group Member:

The CD-ROM containing the database that was compiled for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment Phase 2 Reports is now available for your use in conjunction with the Database
Report (Nov. 1995), which serves as a guide to understanding the Reassessment database.

Please note that the release of the database starts the public comment period for the Database
Report. Therefore, the public comment period for the Database Report will end on May 29,
1996. Please send any comments you have regarding this report or the database, postmarked by
midnight May 29, 1996 to Doug Tomchuk, Remedial Project Manager, U.S. EPA, 290
Broadway, 20th floor, New York, New York 10007. The CD-ROM is available at the
following locations:

Marist College Library
Marist College
290 North Road
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
contact: John McGinty

University Library
SUNY/Albany
1400 Washington Ave.
Albany, NY 12222
contact: Catherine M. Dwyer
Government Documents Librarian

Saratoga Springs Public Library
49 Henry St.
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
contact: Claudia Hayes

Government Documents Section
Building 757
U.S. Military Academy at West Point
West Point, NY 10996
contact: Paul Nergelovic

R.G. Folsom Library
Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute
Troy, NY
Contact: John Dojka, Collection Development
Librarian

Saratoga County EMC
SOW. High St.
Ballston Spa, NY 12020
contact: George Hodgson
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Two of the above locations are regular Information Repositories for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment project (Saratoga Springs Public Library and Saratoga County EMC), since the rest
of our Information Repositories did not have CD-Rom capabilities, we found other locations
where that capability exists and public access is available.

I hope you find these locations convenient, we tried to place the CD-ROMs in areas close to
existing repositories and at facilities with weekend and evening hours. If you have any questions
regarding this matter, please give me a call at 212/637-3672. Also, if you want a copy of the CD-
ROM for your own personal use, please put your request in writing and send it to Doug Tomchuk
at the same address listed for public comments to this report. Thanks for your continued interest
and participation in the Community Interaction Program for the Reassessment.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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